
SUPPORT 2014 
 
Autism Guernsey and the National Autistic Society Guernsey have met to discuss 
what support for families with children is out there already during school 
holidays. 
We need your help to find out what you receive or if you are looking for support 
and what suits you best. 
Please can you take a few minutes to fill in the questionnaire and send back by 
email to   Anne.blondel@autismguernsey.org.gg 
Or post 
Anne Blondel 
Unit 3B 
Best Complex 
St Peter Port 
Guernsey 
GY1 1PL 
 
 
Name 
Telephone 
Email 
 
Child name 
 
Age 
 
Address 
 
 
 
 
Please fill in the following 
 
Support (state what you receive and where from (this can include family/private 
support/Play scheme etc ,if none please mark with a cross if not required please 
state) 
 
Monday 
 
 
Tuesday 
 
 
Wednesday 
 
 
Thursday 
 
 

mailto:Anne.blondel@autismguernsey.org.gg


 
Friday 
 
 
 
Saturday 
 
 
 
Sunday 
 
 
 
This section please answer the following question with a tick or cross 
 
Support that we would find most helpful 
 
 
Play scheme 
 
 
Outreach (1-1) 
 
 
Specific Activity (state interests) 
 
 
 
 
Outreach with the family 
 (This could be someone offering  
   support on an outing with the family) 
 
 
 
 
Other (state what you have in mind) 
 
 
 
 
 
Now state times and the days that you would find most helpful 
 
 
 
 
 
Or it maybe just hours ( two hours twice a week) 



 
 
 
Anything else you would like to add 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you for your time 
 
 Signed 
Date 


